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Opposed to New AES Power Plant Plans in Redondo Beach CA

Greetings Patricia Kelly, 

Please register my opposition to the construction of a new AES power plant in Redondo Beach, CA. My wife, two 
children and I live directly in the path of the exhaust plume from the current plant and proposed site of the new gas 
fired power generating station. Studies indicating that the power generated from the facility is not needed to maintain 
grid security, the health risks caused by increased particulate emissions from a new plant, and the inappropriate use 
of a limited resource, represented by the oceanfront location of the proposed power plant, all argue for elimination of 
the facility or relocation of the plant to another more appropriate location. The residents of our community 
overwhelmingly oppose construction of a new power generating plant in Redondo Beach, and I urge the California 
Energy Commission to consider the position of the majority of those who are going to be impacted by a new power 
plant (the residents of Redondo Beach) before rubber stamping an approval for a minority interest (the large, 
polluting, profit seeking multinational corporation AES) to build a new power generating plant that is unneeded and 
detrimental to Redondo Beach. 

Thank you for your consideration of the point of view of the residents of Redondo Beach. 

Kind regards, 

Kerry and Yukiko Rome 
531 Anita Street 
Redondo beach, CA 90278 
310.213.2697
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